
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In observance of the holidays, our offices will be closed Thursday, 
November 27, 2014 and Friday, November 28, 2014. 

 
To better service our customers, American Access Casualty 

Company’s First Report and Policy Service Department as well as 
our Payment Center will be open during the following: 

 
First Report Department: 

Friday, November 28, 2014 from 10AM – 5PM CST 
Saturday, November 29, 2014 from 9AM – 5PM CST 

 
Policy Service Department / Payment Center: 

Friday, November 28, 2014 from 10AM – 5PM CST 
Saturday, November 29, 2014 from 9AM – 5PM CST 

 
 

We wish you and your families a Happy Thanksgiving! 
Your friends at American Access Casualty Company 

  
 
 

Questions? 
Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any 

Underwriting Department Representative at: 
888-663-5443 

 
 


